S.8. "GALAXIAS"

Mr. Dutton, the owners' representative, called

to discuss the question of the fitting of the doubling to

the stringer plate in this vessel referred to in the
Secretary's letter.

Mr. Dutton explained that it would be very
difficult to fit this doubling in way of the side house
amidships. It was arranged that the doubling would be
fltted as required beyond the side house and that, in way
of this house, the strake adjacent to the house would be
doubled with a plate having the same sectional area, and
this doubling would overlap the stringer doubling about 2
frame spaces at each end.

It is submitted the owners be informed accordingly.

Mr. Dutton stated he would call for this letter

tomorrow morning.

30th October, 1939.




